
April, 2019 
SIGMAKOKI CO.,LTD. 

Sales Department 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
 

Notice of end of production of Communication Cables 
 
Thank you very much for your constant patronage. 
 
Please be announced that following Communication Cables will be discontinued once 
current stocks have been sold out. 
Regarding the stock condition of the products, you may confirm from the ″Stock″ on the 
product page of our web site. 
 
With regard to successor products, we will contact you again once we are ready. 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
■GP-IB Cable USB Cable Catalog Code：W9053 

 

Discontinued products 

GP-IB-0.5 

GP-IB-1 

GP-IB-2 

GP-IB-3 

GP-IB-4 

USB-1 

USB-2 
 

 


